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FLASH BACK TO INDUCTION WEEK &
THE OFFICIAL LAUNCH OF NEX.US

DAY 1. It was important for all Nex.Us staff to have an induction programme; it was (and still is) essential for our
arrival at our new company and office, and to ensure that every individual settle into the organisation and office
quickly and comfortably as possible.

‘I‘u
i

all ;
The management of Nex.Us with two of our Board of Directors

By having the induction programme as well, it allowed the management and team to harness the exciting new
journey Nex.Us has in-store for everyone.




Nex.us

T h e Next of U s

After all, Nex.Us is about each individual’s personal, tailored journey to achieve the unthinkable - and the next of us
after TelBru. In the words of our CEO,

“At the beginning of every chapter, there’s a beginning of a new one.”

“l ask you to embrace the uncertainty and to open your minds to accept this new beginning.”

The whole induction week in particular was about helping everyone in Nex.Us to find their feet and get familiar with
the new Nex.Us environment; this includes a re-introduction to your colleagues, coaches and managers. The whole
week’s programme was arranged to encourage staff engagement and promote team building through various social
charitable activities. Furthermore, the talks were not only curated to provide insight to what is possible within Nex.Us
but to also share information on how to improve one’s financial and physical wellbeing.

DAY 2 - DAY 5: More highlights from the Induction Week!



*SPECIAL THANK YOU MESSAGE FROM PUSAT EHSAN:

Nex.Us Sdn Bhd Management and Staffs volunteered generously in giving their energy, time and dedication
just to make our Pusat Ehsan Al-Ameerah Al-Hajjah Maryam, a non-profit organization for Special Needs
Children; the Administration Office, Library, Dining Hall and Gazebo building, a new facelift with cleaning,
repair and painting works on two consecutive Tuesdays, 3rd and 10th March 2020.

Pusat Ehsan Al-Ameerah Al-Hajjah Maryam Board of Trustees, Management and Staffs, expresses in writing
appreciating Nex.Us Sdn Bhd Management and Staffs for the community works, this selfless effort from time
to time helps to remind these individuals of their importance to the greater good. Your generous contribution
of time and energy to this voluntary work was incredible. If the world becomes a better place tomorrow, it
will happen because of volunteers like you. Thank you so much for helping us out. Pusat Ehsan Al-Ameerah
Al-Hajjah Maryam hopes that this relationship will continue for a long term, in sha Allah.

From Pg Sarimah binti Pg Hj Abd Latiff, Member of the Board of Trustees, Pusat Ehsan Al-Ameerah Al-Hajjah
Maryam.
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Stay tuned for part 2 of this flashback newsletter to see if more of your photos are featured!



